
you said we did
Planning Together – October 2024



Melanie to get the details of earning rules on universal 
credit and send them across 

• Melanie gave advice to people after the meeting

• there is no permitted work in Universal Credit like there is in 

ESA. 

• there are different earnings disregards based on the capability 

for work of the person making the claim

• each person should seek advice about what is right for them



Planning Together to invite Councillor Wright and Chris 

Lehmann back when they have thought some more about 

the feedback.

• It has been agreed that the feedback provided will be 

discussed at a Cabinet Member Briefing meeting on 4 

December 2024 

• Cabinet Member Briefing is a meeting with council workers 

and Councillor Anna Wright. Councillor Wright is the lead 

cabinet member for health, wellbeing and adult social care

• Councillor Wright and Chris Lehmann will then come back to 

a future Planning Together meeting
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